MINISTRY REPORT

I would like to report to you how Ged is expanding our ministry globally through our website.
Just last week 3300 people from 88 countries looked at material on our website. In November we
have our annual Board Meeting. By that time, the website will have had over 100,000 hits from
over 160 countries since going online. This is truly God’s doing. 'We are so grateful to Paul
Jordan, my right hand man, for his vision in starting our website.

We have over 100 videos posted on the website. People can choose to watch or download
speakers such as Otto Koning, Dr. Dan Rumberger, Dr. Mark Bubeck, Dr. Tim Warner, Dr.
Clinton Arnold, Frances Chan, Richard Logan (my son), Rev. Paul Jordan, and myself.

Here are a few comments from the website:

“This is so awesome -- teaching, convicting and encouraging. I love it very much.”

“I needed to hear this. [ wanted a faith so vibrant enough that my kids want to imitate it.”
“Dear Jim, I loved the theme, Meeting with God. Looking forward to put it into practice.”

“I love the videos on Rhemas vs. Logos.”

“I want to be used by God to set the captive free.”

“Thanks a lot for putting the videos on your website. God bless you.”

We have had special contact from the following countries:

Russia: After watching material on our website, he realized he needed help with his addictions.
We have exchanged lots of correspondence.

Iran: A former Muslim who used to live in Iran called to let us know he watched all the videos on
the website, some more than once. He uses the material in discipling men.

Spain: A man came for a week of discipleship.

European Country: A government official called and asked for help with family issues. We have
been in contact by phone to help and follow up.

Israel: A woman found our website and encouraged other friends to access it. She contacted a
friend in the USA and told her about the website also; the friend called to thank us for it.

China: A person contacted us for counseling.



